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November 8, 2021 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am addressing this body in opposition to SB 2346.  While SLDS is a critical tool in the development and 

support of PK-12 system continuous improvement processes, the Department of Public Instruction 

currently has the funds to complete this upgrade.  The deduction of $88 per pupil unit would dramatically 

impact our local district budget.  I do not support altering the financial allocation provided for by the 

legislature to supplant the financial needs of DPI.  This change may dramatically impact student 

programming in our school district. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jill C. Louters 

Superintendent 

New Rockford-Sheyenne School District 

 

 

 


